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FCM Funding: Deep Retrofits for Civic Facilities – Feasibility 
Study 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administration be directed to submit an application to the Federation of 

Canadian Municipalities Green Municipal Fund under the Community Buildings 
Retrofit initiative; 

2. That, if successful, the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized to execute the 
agreement from FCM under the Corporate Seal; 

3. That approval provides evidence of municipal support and acknowledgement of 
eligibility limitations (see Attachment 1); and 

4. That, if successful, approved sources of funding from P.10031 Deep Energy 
Retrofits Feasibility Study will provide the required matching funds. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on January 10, 2023, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
January 10, 2023 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


